CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: February 2, 2006

uilding
Depa

Scott Cope
Director of Buildi

TO: Jane Leslie, Clerk
e,nt RE: 370 N. Adams

rdinance Services

A building permit application and construction plans for Mitchell's Fish Market located at
370 N. Adams were submitted on January 5, 2006. Our consultant has reviewed them
and a rejection letter was sent on January 31, 2006.

At this point in time | am not aware of any issues in the rejection letter that would

prevent Mitchell's from occupying this space once they have met all code requirements,
received a permit and approval of all related inspections.
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